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'PRESS RELEASE

PSA REGIONAL STATISTICAL SERVICES OFFICE Vili
AND LEYTE PROVINCIAL STATISTICAL OFFICE CLOSE
ON 30 JULY STARTING 12:01 PM

Date of Release: 30 July 2025
Reference No.: PR-2025-07-0800-5 |

The Philippine Statistics Authority Regional Statistical Services Office VIl (PSA - RSSO 8)
and Leyte Provincial Statistical Office would like to inform the public that there shall be
suspension of work in the government offices on 30 July 2025 from 12:01 PM onwards as
per advance information from Tacloban City Information Office
(https://www.facebook.com/story.php?story fbid=1198166759020969&id=1000648296781
688&rdid=07ALB0F5znhGh8T7#) as a precautionary measure in response to the tsunami
alert advisory issued by the Department of Interior and Local Government (DILG). Likewise,
services at the PhilSys Fixed Registration Center located at the CRS Outlet at Gaisano
Capital, Real Street, Tacloban City shall also be suspended.

CRS clients who have appointment schedule during the suspension period will be
entertained upon resumption of the next working day.

For inquiries and further information, visit PSA official website at www.psa.gov.ph or contact
our office with cellphone number at 0947-992-4428/0968-898-2441 and email address
rsso08@psa.gov.ph.
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